
PUBLIC NOTICE OF 2021 REGULAR MEETINGS OF THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

AURORA HIGH POINT AT DIA METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that regular meetings of the Board of Directors of the 
Aurora High Point at DIA Metropolitan District, of Adams County, State of Colorado, shall be held 
on February 8, May 10, July 12, and October 25, 2021, at 10:00 a.m., at Westside Investment 
Partners, Inc., 4100 East Mississippi Avenue, Suite 500, Glendale, Colorado. At such meetings, the 
Boards shall conduct the regular business of each District and other business which may come before 
the Boards. All meetings shall be open to the public. 
 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, this notice is given and duly posted pursuant to statute this 3rd 
day of February, 2021. 
 

AURORA HIGH POINT AT DIA 
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT  

 
 

By:  /s/ Ann E. Finn  
 Secretary 

 
 

CERTIFICATION 
 
I certify that this Notice was posted on the special district’s website listed above this _____ day of 
February, 2021. 
 
 

By:    
 

9th


